TO ALL PAST AND FUTURE NEW HORIZONS CURLERS:

The Curling season for New Horizons is about to begin. The registration dates are October 5, 6,
7, from 9:00 am to 12:00 noon. Please register during these days if at all possible to avoid
lineups and congestion at the start of the curling season. A mask must be worn inside the Club
and Social Distancing must be respected during registration. Proof of full vaccinations at least
14 days prior to registration and photo I.D. are required to enter the curling club & become a
registered member.

Membership fee for this year remains at $50.00 and the fee remains at $5.00 per game. The
membership fee is non-refundable should our curling season be cancelled due to COVID-19.

The Return to Curl Plan will be posted on this website for all to read and must be followed by all
curlers. Lockers are available at no cost. Arrangements are to be made with the club manager.

No spectators will be allowed and the door between the Curling Club and the Restaurant will
remain locked at all times. Doors will be locked 15 minutes prior to the start of the games.

Guests are not allowed at the banquets at this time.

Tuesday and Thursday games remain at 6 ends and the draw times will be 9:00 a.m. & 10:30.
Curling will start October 19. Wednesday league will be starting on October 20. Draw is at
10:00. Games will be 8 ends. Deadline for registering your Wednesday team is October
19.There will be two pools for the Wednesday draw so start thinking about putting your teams
together & sign up on the registration days. Pools will be decided by the draw committee.

Check the link for the Calendar of Events.

Hope to see you out on the ice!

Wayne Jaszan,

President



